NOVEMBER 2013

Norco IMC invites
you to take a look
back to November
17, 1995 at Norco
College’s Phase II
Ribbon Cutting &
Dedication.

The ceremony was
held to officially
welcome students,
faculty, staff, and the
community to the
newly expanded
campus. Phase II
construction, which
was completed in
the previous spring,
consisted of a new
library, amphitheater,
Applied Technology
building, expanded
parking spaces, and
athletic fields. With
the new facilities,
Norco College added
10,000 square feet of
library space as well
as 31,000 square feet
of classroom and office
space in the Applied
Technology building
to accomodate its
growing student
population.

The ribbon cutting
took place followed
by the dedication of
the library, hereafter
known as the Wilfred
J. Airey Library, named
after former Board of
Trustee member Dr.
Wilfred Airey. Guests
were also treated to a
campus tour.
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